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November 1, 2023 
  
Dear Friend of the UWM at Waukesha Foundation,   

 

We hope this letter finds you well and full of holiday spirit! It is with great 

pleasure that we write to you today, not only to express our deepest gratitude for 

your steadfast support but also to share an exciting development within the UWM 

at Waukesha Foundation!   

 

As we approach the end of the year, we are embarking on a new chapter, one 

filled with fresh perspectives, innovative ideas, and renewed dedication to our 

mission. We are thrilled to announce a change in leadership as we welcome 

Melania Brostowitz as our new Executive Director.   

 

"I am honored and excited to take on the role of Executive Director at UWM at 

Waukesha Foundation. It's a privilege to partner with the UW system and 

continue to support the campus, our students, and academic activities. I look 

forward to working with our dedicated team to build on the incredible work that 

UWM at Waukesha Foundation has done since 1966. Together, we will drive 

positive change and create a lasting impact."  

 

The change in leadership is not only a testament to our commitment to growth and 

excellence but also a chance to express our profound appreciation for your 

unwavering support. Over the years, your generosity has enabled us to serve the 

Waukesha campus in a variety of ways including scholarships and the Southeast 

Wisconsin Festival of Books. We are eager to have you join us on this exciting 

journey under Mel’s guidance.  

 

Your contributions have been instrumental in our past successes, and we hope that 

you will stand with us in the years ahead as we work towards even greater 

achievements. With the year coming to a close, we humbly ask for your financial 

support. You can make a donation online through our secure website at 

uwmwaukfoundation.org, or you can send a check payable to “UWM at Waukesha 

Foundation” to 1500 North University Dr. Waukesha, WI 53188.   

 

Your gift will play an important role in the success of our students that will have a 

ripple effect long after they leave this campus and are making their mark in the 

world. We look forward to your continued support, and we hope that you will join 

us in welcoming Mel’s as we move forward into the future.  

 

Wishing you a joyful and prosperous year-end season,       
   
 

Mel Brostowitz     Calvin Leszczynski    
Executive Director     President 

leszcca
Pencil

leszcca
Pencil


